MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning Commissioners

FROM: Lee Heckman, AICP
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: October 7, 2013

SUBJECT: Postponement Request — Congress Avenue Baptist Church
NPA-2013-0022.01 and C14-2013-0022

The South Congress Merchants Association has requested a postponement of
the neighborhood plan amendment and associated rezoning case until
December 10, 2013. The applicant has agreed to the postponement.

Lee Heckman
Planning and Development Review Department



